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Wilentz attorneys Michael F. Schaff, Lisa Gora and Jason J. Krisza co-authored “Opioid Prescribing: An AHLA 
50 State Survey with Summaries and Links,” a resource published by the American Health Lawyers 
Association.

In their analysis, the authors provide a comprehensive overview of New Jersey state law related to opioid 
prescribing requirements that healthcare providers, and the attorneys advising them, need to be aware in their 
daily practices.

 

References include:

 Prescription drug monitoring requirements
 Opioid-related licensure
 Medicaid requirements
 State-level initiatives designed to combat the opioid crisis
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